
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
December 10, 2010 
 
TO:  FCC 
 
FROM:  American TCB 
 
RE:  FCC ID:  Request for Dismissal of FCC ID:  KXU-CBTX 
 
The applicant is requesting this dismissal.  They have updated their device.  The changes involve an increase in 
power and  are not covered by a PCII transaction.  They wish to use this ID for the updated device and will reapply 
for certification.  This originally approved device has not been marketed. 
 
Marianne Bosley 
American TCB Inc.  
Direct – 717-676-3203 


